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SAVE THE DATE!  
 
BUNCO is back 2nd THURSDAY of the month,  
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
Mar 1...Steak Dinner w/GHOSTRIDERS 
Mar 8...Dinner w/AMERICAN MADE BAND 
Feb 22...Dinner w/SHOWDOWN BAND 
Feb 29...WOTM Dinner/TRIBUTE JUNKIES Band 
 (Country & Oldies … NO COVER, New Band come  
 check them Out, bring your friends and family for 
      a great time! 
            Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

CASINO NIGHT 
 

MARCH 9, 2019 
 

Don’t miss the FUN! 
 

See Flyer for Details  

 



 

Your Membership ensures our Children at 

Mooseheart and our Seniors at Moosehaven 

are taken care of!  Renew your membership 

dues now and take advantage of  

Lodge/Chapter SAVINGS! 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter #2267 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails     760-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor             Lee White                            
Jr. Governor     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Prelate                     Dave Connors       
Administrator                VACANT                  
Treasurer         Dale Pulver                     760-809-1397   
1 Year Trustee                 Alan Kosbab 
2 Year Trustee                  Pete Street 
3 Year Trustee                  John Turner 

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms        
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion       Dave Connors  
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Sherry Eide       760-576-1333 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 
 

 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310...Meetings 1st & 3rd Wednesdays 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Lydia Persails      760-522-4530 
Junior Graduate Regent   Yvonne Stone 
Junior Regent      Terry Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Jeanne Pulver      760-801-5313      
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide       

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Pat Walker 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Susan Huppert 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Glenda Kellogg 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Carla Albright 
Member       Tina Farrell      

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Evelyn Raedel 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Diane Bails (8-18) 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-20) 
Nancy Browning (1-19) 
Marge Crawford (7-19) 
Bob Fleck (8-18) 
Pat Green (2-19) 
Kim Gregory (8-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-19) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-20) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-20) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-19) 
Ben Smith (7-19) 
Bob & June Fleck (1-20) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 
 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

 

Members, 

 

          It’s hard to believe how quickly this year 
is flying.  Here we are in March already.  

          We will have our elections for the board 
of officers the first week in April. If you are 
interested in a board position, be sure to fill 
out your nomination slip and get it to an     

officer to be presented at the Nomination Committee meetings. 

          We  have our convention on march 21st thru 24th in Reno this 
is the last convention of this officers term. seems like I just started. 

          We had a Super Bowl party and chili cook off in February.  
There were 9 different chilies and Sandy won the chili cook off.  We 
had a lot of raffle prizes, and  we had a   great turn out.  We had 
hamburgers hot dogs nachos and of course    plenty of chili.  This 
was our first annual chili Super Bowl and hope to have a second one  
next year. 

          Two very important dates to set aside….March 9th is our Casi-
no Night which is chaired by Bonnie Holbrook. (see flyer) lots of 
fun, great time and prizes. taco bar and dessert. 

          On May 11, we are having a comedy show appetizers at 5-6.  
Dinner to follow. Invite your friends and family. come on out for a 
fun evening of laughter and entertainment .  

         You, the members are the lodge, the board is just here to keep 
everything going.  We hope those of you who come out and enjoy 
the bands and events enjoy yourself.  For those of you that 
don’t...you don’t know what fun you’re missing! 

 

Thank you 

Governor 

Phil Persails 

 

 

          



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

 

                                             Co-Workers,                                     
 
                                                       
                                                       February was a short month, but a very busy month. with super bowl party, chili cook  
                                                        offs and the beginning of nomination committees for next year. 
 
                                                                   We had our District meeting in El Central and our Hawaiian shirts were delivered. 
                                                        thank you all who donated. 
 
                                                                   March is also full of activities. We had our Victorian Tea Party on March 2nd.  It 
                                                     was a fun event and the ladies and young girls enjoyed dressing up and enjoying tea from 
                                                 Pretty teapots and  fancy cups. The  food was wonderful and everyone had a wonderful time. 
 
                                                                  Casino Night March 9th. See flyer. 
 
           The LOOM is serving a  Mardi Gras Dinner and entertainment  on  March 5th . 
           We have our Mid-year conference in Reno on March 21st thru March 24th.  The International Conference is coming up 
in June in Las Vegas. 
 
           If you are interested in joining the Board of Officers for the upcoming fiscal year (2019/2020), there is still one nomi-
nating committee meeting on March 6th.  There are nomination applications on the bulletin board in the hall way. f you are 
interested in a board position be sure to  fill it out and give it to one of the officers for review prior to the last nominating com-
mittee meeting.. 
 
           The General Membership voted to change our meeting days to the 1st and 3rd Wednesday of every month beginning 
March.  Meetings begin at 7 PM.  We hope this day change will encourage and allow more members to attend our WOTM 
meetings. 
 
           We had a Tree fall in the park and destroyed the lights on the dance floor in the park, one of the benches and the over-
hang of the shed.  We are waiting for the rain to stop so we can clean up the fallen tree and restore the park.  Thank you to all 
who came out to help. We have a lot of work to do to get the park ready for the summer nights. All help will be appreciated. 
We have raised $700.00 dollars so far from all our loyal members toward getting the park restored. We are well on our way 
and I thank you very much.  
 
          There is so much needed at the lodge besides Money, we need loyalty and participation. hope to see you all at the lodge 
for all our dinners and activities.  Thank you to those of you who come out and enjoy the Lodge, bands and events, we appreci-
ate you very much. 
 
Fraternally yours 
Senior Regent 
Lydia Persails 

 



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

     

    The rain held back most of our Moose Rider and the ESMR from the Escondido to Yuma and El Centro run in 
February.  The five of us that braved the cold and rain had a great time.  It’s nice to have Dogman back visiting and riding 
with us.  Looks like ESMR is talking about the same run again in April,  we’ll see if we can all make it this time. 

                         We are working with working with ESMR (Extreme South Moose Riders-Mira Mesa) to help raise money 
for project Honor Flight (WWII Veterans being taken to Washington DC to experience the WWII Memorial).  In addition to 
sponsoring WWII veterans, they put on a yearly dinner for the WWII and Korean Vets.  If you’d like to help us help them, We 
are selling tickets for the opportunity to win a $500   Visa Gift Card.  Tickets are only $10 each, they go to a great cause and 
you have the chance of winning a $500 gift card to spend any way you like!  Tickets are at the bar, please buy at least one 
for a chance at the $500 gift card, but most of all to help make a dream come true for a WWII Vet. 

               As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge. 
Look for  monthly  special burgers, like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, Ortega burgers or Teriyaki burgers (Check the 
week at a glance for the special of the month).   

  

Until Next Time, 

Jesse Farrell, President Escondido Moose Riders 

 

  

 

 

 

 Year End Membership Promotion 
Last Chance to save 25% off your dues. 

2 years only $45 (Save $15) 

New Members $50 for One year or 

 $65 for 2 years  (Save $15) 



 

Boy Scouts Blue & Gold Celebration at the  

Escondido Moose Lodge 

LOOM Board of Officers being presented with the Boy Scout Pack Charter 

Welcome to the Derby Races! 
Boy Scout Salute to God & Country 

Now this is what you call an interesting cake auction! 

Camp Ground or Camp Cake, you guess! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

     I would like to take a moment and thank everyone who came to the Victorian Tea party on March 2nd. In spite of 

the bad weather, we had a good turnout, and many of the ladies got in the tea mode and dressed up with fancy hats. 

     A special thank you to everyone that was involved and helped me, it really does take a village.  This includes every-

one who worked and donated food or just gave freely with their time, such as .Bonnie and Danny Holbrook, Betty 

Lou Gibbs, Heide White, Charly Papp,  Glenda Kellogg, Terrie Jacobsen, Cindy Mintz, Lydia Persails, and Jesse 

Farrell who did a great job providing music for everyone to enjoy.  Oh, and not to forget a special cash donation from 

our long lost friends in Oklahoma, Harvey & Shirley.  Thank you and we miss you. 

     When people get together and get involved, good things happen. Consider getting involved. There is no greater 

gift that you can give than the gift of your time.                                

Chairman, Susan Huppert  

Beautiful place setting for a grand affair 

Glenda, Tina, Lizzy, 

and Kalei enjoying tea, 

finger sandwiches, 

scones, and desserts. 

Lovely hats and manners, Ladies!  Pinkies up! 

Grandmas and Granddaughters enjoying 

tea time. 

 

The smiles from these young ladies all 

dressed up tells it all.  Dress up and tea, 

what a fun combination! 
Thank you Jesse, for your soothing 

back ground music.  It really made 

for a wonderful event. 







 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park? Now that the Lodge is closed on Saturday’s we have room for indoor 

special events. 

For Details contact:   Linda Beers 760-703-3028 
stbmjade13@gmail.com 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think 

about a  function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will 

chair the committee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         

attributes that will serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



MARCH 2019 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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